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              REMEMBER 

      TO SAVE THESE DATES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Back, DCFMC!!!  Here's 
hoping everyone had a delightful 
summer and is roaring to go with 
our recitals, competitions, socials, 
and whatever else you would like to 
do as DCFMC members. 

 

Please be mindful of the recital dates and times 
which were included in the Summer Edition 
Newsletter (June 27, 2014).  But for those of you 
who may have overlooked the Summer Edition 
Newsletter, the dates are listed to the left.  
Newsletters can always  be found on our website:  
http://www.DCFMC.org  

DCFMC Member Natassja Linzau is the 
Chairperson for the recital coming up on 
November 30, 2014.  As is customary she will 
contact you regarding student participation if 
she has not done so already. 

IMPORTANT NOTICE:  The dues are now 
$35.00 for individual members and remain at 
$50.00 for clubs.  Although this increase is 
necessary, DCFMC still remains the least 
expensive not-for-profit music organization in 
the Washington, D.C. Metropolitan area.  Dues 
notification letters are enclosed with this 
newsletter and your continued support is 
requested and greatly  appreciated.  DCFMC 
looks forward to presenting even more 
performance opportunities for all. 
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Sunday, November 30, 2014 

Under Age 11 Recital, 2 P.M. 

 

December at Strathmore 

Friday, December 12, 2014 

11:00 A.M. 

 

Sunday, March 1, 2015 

Jazz, Blues Festival, 2 P.M. 

 

Sunday, April 5, 2015 

Baroque Festival, 2 P.M. 

 

Sunday, May 10, 2015 

Nancy Peery Marriott Competition 

2 P.M. 
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Huanhuan Ma, Soprano with Support Cast at Kennedy Center 

 

 All about town.... 

DCFMC, do we have any 
football fans amongst us?  
Our very own DCFMC 
Vice President Alvy 
Powell sang the National 
Anthem at the opening 
game of this season in 
September.  The opening 
was televised so you may 

have caught the singing of the National Anthem 
on television.  But that's not all, DCFMC Vice 
President was promoted from E-7 to E-8 in the 
United States Army Chorus.  We congratulate 
Master Sergeant Alvy Powell on his promotion. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DCFMC President Muriel Hom under the 
auspices of 

Opera 
International 

and OCAW 
featured in 
concert at the 

Kennedy 
Center 

Terrace 
Theater 

Soprano    
Huanhuan 

Ma on  August  

 

 

3, 2014.  DCFMC Members Jessica 
Stecklein, Alvy Powell, Hong Fa Chu, and 
Hai Bo Bai assisted with the concert 
preparation and presentation.  The concert was 
dedicated to Amy Chuang Lee. 

 

 

 

 

 

Please mail news, photos, 

any items of interest to:  

 DCFMC Treasurer

909 Applewood Street  

Capitol Heights, MD  

20743 

 


